
 
  

 The Newman Catholic Collegiate 
                                                            

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy 
“Lord be thy word my rule.” 

Principal:  Mrs H. Rigby 

Gloucester Road, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1EL 
Telephone:   01782 367267 

Email:   office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk  

 

           4th October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The PTFA have organised Christmas cards, designed by your child/ren, to be produced. 
 
On Friday your child will be bringing home the Christmas Card they have designed in class, if 
you would like to purchase this please send the design back with the form completed and 
payment in an envelope with your child’s name and class on it. 
 
Please return the completed form and monies to school by Wednesday 11th October (not 
Friday 13th October as stated on the form). 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs S Walklet 
Academy Manager 
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